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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 

 The Monroe High School Trojan Marching Band, under the 

direction of Mr. James Nuechterlein, participated in the Michigan School 

Band and Orchestra Association’s District Twelve Marching Festival this 

past Monday, at Flat Rock High School.  The Marching Band received a 

Straight Division One rating, meaning all three judges gave them the top 

score.  Ratings range from Division One to Division Five with a Division 

One being considered an “outstanding performance”.  There were eleven 

bands from the “downriver” area competing in the festival. 
 

 


